



September 27, 2019

Rotary Club of Wichita Falls P. O. Box 4728 Wichita Falls, TX 76308

Dear Club members,

I would like to acknowledge receipt of your generous donation to our Capital project in the amount of \$5,000.00. The gift has been designated to help outfit our new Early Childhood Library, which is estimated to open in April 2020.

Words can hardly express our gratitude! **THANK YOU** from the bottom of our hearts!

The Rotary Club of Wichita Falls has consistently set the bar high for leadership in community support. This specific gift will have a positive impact on youth during this and future generations. Our new Early Childhood Library, which will be located in the Dillard Early Childhood & Youth Academy, will serve pre-school children and help them develop a solid foundation of knowledge and love for learning.

The YMCA of Wichita Falls is a 501c3 tax exempt organization. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution unless otherwise noted.

With great joy,

Noel Filer

Mission Advancement Director

1010 9th Street, Wichita Falls, TX 76301 P 940-322-7816 F 940-322-7504 www.ymcawf.org

P.S. I love you all! of Frank you!!